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The 2017 Art S cholars are:  

Year 12 

Bianca Petre 

Linda Vahnova 

Kamila Jakubiak 

Chloe Pheely 

Emily Ilko 

Year 10 

Andrei Rares Leonte 

Eleanor Griffiths  

Ana Jefimova 

Amy Walker 

Wiktoria Wisniewska 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to the generous sponsorship of John 

Robinson founder of The Jigsaw Clothing 

range, Lodge Park are delighted to announce a 

range of scholarships to support the brightest 

artistic talent in the academy. 

 

On Friday 29th September the Lodge Park 

Arts visited Studfall School to work with the 

year 6 students in a series of workshops and 

master classes in Art, Dance and Music. The 

Staff, Lodge Park student Arts Ambassadors 

and Year 6 students worked for 2 hours 

across the art forms.  

Teacher Angie Alloway said: 

άWhat can I say, a brilliant, brilliant 

morning, there was such a buzz in year 6. 

Please can I ask you to thanks all involved 

ŀƴŘ ƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ƴŜȄǘ ǘƛƳŜΗέ 
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Lodge Park, part of the David Ross Education Trust aims to provide every student with a world class education by 

focussing on delivering high standards of attainment and achievement, whilst raising confidence and self-esteem 

amongst individuals. 

Scholarship winners announced 
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wƻō [ȅƴŎƘ ŦǊƻƳ ά{ǇŜŀƪƛƴƎ aŀǘǘŜǊǎέ ŎŀƳŜ 
to teach a Year 8 and 9 class how to 
debate. They had their first session on 
25th September. This part of a trust wide 
initiative that will see the final debating 
competition and battle of the academies 
at the Lakeside Theatre, Nottingham in 
April next year.  
  
Mrs Green, English teacher has selected 
topics on Crime and Punishment for Y8 
and the relevance of Shakespeare for Y9. 
She said: 
  
άDebating is a great way of encouraging 
students to be critical about the world 
around them to understand that not 
everybody has the same opinion. Some 
students even had to offer arguments in 
support for things they disagreed with 
which is quite challenging for the average 
opinionated teenager!  
  
Lots of students got the chance to speak 
out about their opinions and work 
collaboratively. We are looking forward to 
seeing Rob again next month and taking 
their skills even further.έ 

 
 

During a talk with the students, the British curator discussed 

his role at Londonôs prestigious art gallery and answered a 

number of questions from the young aspiring artists.  

  

Following the Q&A session, students explored the iconic 

modern art gallery, where they discovered an array of 

inspiring artwork to help inspire their own artistic talents.  

  

! ¸ŜŀǊ мл ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ŦǊƻƳ [ƻŘƎŜ tŀǊƪ !ŎŀŘŜƳȅ ǎŀƛŘΥ άThis was my 
first visit to London, let alone my first visit to a famous 
gallery!έ 
 
άIt has been amazing to see such a wide variety of artwork on 
display. I have really been inspired by this whole experienceΦέ 
 

 

On 2nd October year 12 photographers got the 

chance to work with practicing Fine Art 

photographer Virginie Litzler. She spoke about 

her work and influences and then worked with 

the students to produce a series of images and 

experiences aimed to shift their perception of 

woodlands through a variety of devices, all 

extracted from daily life. The students worked 

with their senses and bodies to explore the 

woodland all aimed to enable them to be more 

sensitive to their surroundings.  

 

 
The organiser and ed ucation officer at Fermyn 

Woods James Steventon commented:  

òSuch a lovely group of students, Virginie thinks 

this is the best from any of the schools she's 

worked with so far!ó 
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Following the success of Jonathan Yeoõs visit to Lodge 

Park, we were invited by him to see his studio to get a 

better insight in to his work and studio practice.  

We had a talk by  Jonathan and  his team who told the 

students about their background s and how they began 

working together . They also gave a brief careers talk in to 

what you need to do with regards to quali fications and 

work experience. Then we had a tour of the studio and 

other buildin gs and a Q&A session with Yeo himself.  

Year 13 students:  

òHe seemed genuinely interested in talking to us and it 

was very inspiring to see his amazing portraiture ó, Harri 

Logue  

òIt was very interesting and an amazing opportunity to be 

able to see the works in real life ó, Wiktoria Golembieska 

 

Jonathan Yeo  
S T U D I  O    D A Y     

jonathanyeo Lovely seeing you all. 

Such a great group  

 

This March Lodge Park entered students and 

ensembles in all categories at the 

David Ross Education Trust music cup held at 

Kelham Hall in Newark. We had solo 

instrumentalists, singers as well as choirs and 

bands competing with the best musician from 

across all of the DRET secondary schools. Lodge 

Park students represented the academy very well 

ǊŜŎŜƛǾƛƴƎ ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴǘ ŦŜŜŘōŀŎƪ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƧǳŘƎŜΩǎ 

comments and scoring highly. In particular our 

entries in both of the choral categories were 

runners up and only 1 point behind the winners. 

MUSIC  

Year 13 Performing Arts students from Lodge Park Academy 

visited several Primary schools to showcase their Dance 

performances and lead creative workshops with Year 5 and 

6.  

Their performances explored different Disney films such as 

Moana, Lilo and Stitch and Pirates of the Caribbean as well 

as The Wizard of Oz.  

Students worked brilliantly to watch and appreciate the 

performances giving really positive comments and feedback. 

They then explored their own ideas practically creating short 

Dance performances based on different emotions within the 

films such as courage and friendship.  

 

DANCE  

 

https://www.instagram.com/jonathanyeo/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The excellence within then art department has been 

recognised by the David Ross Education Trust who have 

generously built us a new photography studio and 

gallery space. This new teaching space will allow us to 

exhibit students work all year round and to teach the 

students about art appreciation. 

 

ARTS EXAM RESULTS 2017  

FINE ART GCSE 

A*- A = 20%, A*- B = 72%, A* - C = 100% 

Ψ!Ω [9±9[ 

PHOTOGRAPHY 

40% A* - B, 100% PASS 

ART 

30% A* - B, 100% PASS 

 

 

GCSE MUSIC 

A*- B = 43% 

A* - C = 57% 

A* - D = 100% 

 
 

BTEC DANCE 

A*- A = 17% 

A*- B = 33% 

A* - C = 75% 

 

Diploma in PERFORMING 

ARTS 

100% D* 

(Distinction *) 

 


